
 
      

 

 

Victoria Street         Chadderton         Oldham     OL9 0BY 
  Telephone: 0161 770 3137 

info@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk 

www.burnleybrow.co.uk 

   Headteacher: Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith 

14th October 2024 
Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to invite you to a parents meeting on Monday 21st October at 2.45pm in the 
school hall. 
At the meeting, we will talk about how you can help your child with their phonics learning at 
home. The teaching of phonics enables children to be able to decode unfamiliar words when 
reading. 
 
The meeting will finish in time for you to pick up your child at home time. 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Mrs Thompson and Mrs Hossein 

If you require assistance or an alternative format for this letter, please contact the office who will be able to help.              
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